PUBLIC NOTICE
CITY OF BREEZY POINT


The Breezy Point City Council has called for a workshop meeting of the City Council. This workshop will be held on April 24, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. The purpose of this workshop is to receive an update on the Buschmann Road project and discuss a streets capital improvement plan.


When		April 24, 2024 6:00 p.m.
Where		Breezy Point City Council Chambers 
8319 County Road 11
		Breezy Point, MN 56472
Agenda 	Buschmann Road Project Update & Streets CIP Discussion


By Order of the Breezy Point City Council


David C. Chanski, City Administrator/Clerk


Posted April 10, 2024



